
 

 

Town Board Meeting  
April 19, 2016    
Following the Annual Meeting 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman and Bill Jelinek 

were present absent was Chairperson Kevin Koth. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$108,260.18 
Equipment Fund - $157,668.71; General Savings Account - $247,904.65; Checking Account - 
$121,655.39; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery 
CD - $12,343.97.  
 
M/M Jelinek/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the March 14 and March 29 board meetings. 
Motion passed 3-0.  
 
M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to approve the vouchers #3600 through #3639. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to table the permit for the holding tank for Howard Wagner until clarification is 
made as to whether the Town Board approves this or if it needs to be done at the county level. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to award the blacktop proposal for Bay Mill Lane, Bay Mill Road, Lowery Road, 
Norton Road and Red Pine Road to American Asphalt in the amount of $175,877.48. 
Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to accept the pulverizing proposal from American Asphalt in the amount of 
$5,320.00. Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to accept the HVAC proposal for the Bradley Town Hall from Hilgy's LP Gas in the 
amount of $4,835.00. Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to open Daoust Road, Derleth Road and Theisen Road to ATV/UTV traffic. The 
Nokomis ATV Club with pay to run the notice in the Tomahawk Leader. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Cemetery Report: Supervisor Jelinek reported that Greenwood Cemetery has been cleaned up and new 
flowers and decorations may now be placed. 
 
Parks Report: M/M Eisenman/Hilgendorf to accept the proposal for parks and beach clean-up for 2016 
from Thomas Emmer in the amount of $8,700.00 Motion passed 3-0. 
 
The board will keep in mind any improvements that might be done at Kahle Park; at this point there were 
no suggestions. 
 
Byron Lange will look at getting pricing to improve the basketball court at Kahle Park. 
 
M/M Jelinek/Eisenman to approve the conditional use permit for Dirk and Nancy Wriedt. 
Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to sign off on the updated CSM map for Joe Cronick on a previously approved 
minor subdivision. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Harry Gladwin had no other Plan Commission business; their next meeting will be held on April 25, 2016 
 
Road Report-Byron Lange reported that pulverizing will be done in June and new blacktopping will take 
place towards the end of July. Weight limits will go off as of 8:00AM on April 20th except for a select 
number of roads off of E and 107. 



 

 

Other business not requiring board action: for the next Annual Meeting the request was made to have an 
ad ran in the Tomahawk Leader to make more people aware of the meeting date/time. There was also a 
request to abandon a part of the Northeast corner of Crass Road and Kyes Road that is not in use. This 
request will be made at the May meeting. 
 
The May 9

th
 regular Town Board meeting will begin at 4:10; the Board will be leaving the Town to look at 

road projects and return to the Town Hall at 5:30 to continue the board meeting. Discussion/decisions 
taking place while looking at the road projects will be announced during the meeting. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:28PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


